H. D. KING POWER PLANT

311 North Indian River Drive
Fort Pierce, Florida 34950
(407) 464-5792

April 12, 1996

Mr. Al Linero

Director, Air Permitting

Department of Environmental Protection
Twin Towers Office Building

2600 Blair Stone Road

Tallahassee, FL 32399-2400

Dear Mr. Linero:

RE: Fees for Permit Modification

RECEIVED
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BUREAU OF
AIR REGULATION

Initially it was our understanding that a fee was required for each permit
modification. Thus we submitted a $500.00 fee {our check number S-
047502) for our Operating Permits AQ56-190275 and A056-175955. The
only fee we should have paid was $250.00 for modification of the
Construction Permit AC56-141460. Please refund the overpayment of

$250.00.
Sincerely,
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Thomas W. Richards, P.E.
Director of Operations
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pc: T. Prentice
J. Stevens



